
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

19th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 2 Children, 

Friends of Grange Schools (FOGS) have organised an end of year celebration for all Year 2 
children in the morning on Friday 19th July.  

We have arranged exclusive use of Jungle Kingdom for the children to enjoy a fun-filled 
couple of hours with their friends and teachers. This event promises to be an exciting and 
memorable occasion for the children as they bid farewell to their time at Grange Infants 
School. 

This trip is fully funded by FOGS, this means there is no cost to you. We have also organised 
transport to and from the school to Jungle Kingdom. 

Please ensure your child wears uniform as normal and they must be wearing socks. Please 
also send them with a water bottle on this day. 

We hope this will be a highlight of their final term at Grange Infants School.  

If you have any questions or would prefer your child not to attend, please contact the school 
office directly.  

We look forward to a fantastic day celebrating our wonderful Year 2 students! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

FOGS Infants Team 

 


